
Dear [Sponsor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits. On behalf of [Church Name], I am writing to seek 

your support for our upcoming Senior Citizen Luncheon, scheduled for [Date] at [Location]. 

This event aims to celebrate and honor our senior community members while providing them 

with a delightful afternoon filled with food, fellowship, and activities. 

As you may know, our senior citizens are an integral part of our church community, and we 

strive to provide them with opportunities for social interaction and connection. To make this 

event successful, we are seeking sponsorships that will help cover the costs of meals, 

decorations, and activities. Your contribution would significantly impact the experience for our 

seniors and reflect your commitment to the well-being of our community. 

We would be grateful for any level of support you can provide. As a token of our appreciation, 

your name will be prominently displayed at the event, and you will receive recognition in our 

church bulletin. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our senior citizens. We hope to partner 

with you to create a memorable event for everyone involved. Should you have any questions or 

require further information, feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email 

Address]. 

We look forward to your positive response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Church Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


